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Minutes of the March 17, 2018 Arizona Chapter of MOAA General Meeting 

McCormick Ranch Golf Club Scottsdale Arizona. 

The March, 2018 meeting and luncheon of the general membership of the Arizona 

Chapter of MOAA was held on Saturday, March 17, 2018 at McCormick Ranch Golf 

Club, Scottsdale Arizona.   

President Ron Bright opened the meeting at 11:45 AM with the Pledge of Allegiance 

followed by an invocation. 

Members present:  All new members and guests were introduced.  

 
Lunch was served at 12:00 PM. 
 
President’s Announcements: 

• The President thanked Bruce Kosaveach for his fine efforts on the Program 
committee.  

• The President mentioned upcoming fundraiser at Portillo’s restaurant.  He also 
mentioned the Golf Tournament which will be held at Starfire Country Club on 19 
April.  Many golfers have already registered, and event will include a silent 
auction. 

• The 21 April Chapter meeting will honor 3 ROTC cadets with scholarships.  
Members are encouraged to wear uniforms or ribbons on their civilian jackets to 
the meeting. 
 

Treasurer’s report: Charlie Bitner, Treasurer, reported the Scholarship Fund is 

currently at $26,939.10.  General Fund currently has $5,865.55, including $200 in petty 

cash for making change for raffle tickets & lunch, for a total of $33,004.65. 

Program: Bruce Kosaveach introduced the guest speaker. COL Tom Kirk presented his 
experiences as a POW during the Viet Nam conflict. His talk was very well received.  
 
Closing Comments: President Bright reminded members that some are delinquent in 

paying dues for this year.  

Meeting adjourned at 1:47 pm. Next meeting will be our Scholarship award Chapter 

meeting on April 21, 2018. 

Respectively submitted: David Boyd, Secretary 

 

 


